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24th January 2025 

                        

Dear parents and carers, 

 

Thank you so much for your generous donations to the Phyllis Tuckwell. We 

raised £1,340.65 for the local charity. They are an amazing hospice which treat 

in patients and families at home. Please read the attached thank you letter 

from the charity. 

 

 

 

       Safeguarding 
Congratulations to Mrs Drury for completing the training to be a Designated Safeguarding Lead last week. As a designated 

safeguarding team we have responsibility for the safeguarding in our school. We support children and families and work 

with outside agencies. As a school we provide a lot of early help support and we are strengthened further with the ELSA 

provision, the mental health strategies used by staff, our PSHE curriculum and our online safety. More information regarding 

safeguarding and our curriculum and online safety can be found on our website. 
 

The Safeguarding Team 
Miss De Filippis – Designated Safeguarding Lead (DSL) 

Mrs Dynan – Deputy DSL 

Mrs Drury – Deputy DSL 

Mrs Hazzard – Deputy DSL 

Online safety 
The National College has produced a wealth of information about online safety for families and schools. You can find more 

information on their website National Online Safety. It is free to set up an account. There is a lot of safety advice for children 

of all ages and for adults. Please see the ’10 Top Tips for parents and educators on using and reviewing parental controls’. 
 

Enjoy the family Big Garden Birdwatch.  
 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Miss De Filippis 

KEY DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES 
 

HALF TERM 

Monday 17th February – Friday 21st February 

INSET DAY 

Monday 24th February 

COME & SEE MY LEARNING FOLLOWED BY 

MOTHER’S DAY ASSEMBLY 

Friday 28th March 8.45am 

PARENT TEACHER MEETINGS 

Tuesday 1st April 3.15pm – 6.00pm 

Thursday 3rd April 4.00pm – 7.00pm 

EASTER CHURCH SERVICE 

Friday 4th April 9.15am 

BREAK UP FOR EASTER HOLIDAYS 

Friday 4th April 1.00pm  

Headteacher’s awards 

and house points 

Stars of the week 
 

Hedgehog class: Ozzy and Summer 
 

Rabbit class: Bertie and Elsie 
 

Fox class: Kailum and Phoebe 
 

Values award: Darcie for Resilience and Wisdom 
 

Lunchtime stars: Jeremy and Louis 
 

House points: Fox class 
 

Well done to you all! 

mailto:info@puttenham.surrey.sch.uk
https://www.puttenhamschool.co.uk/safeguarding-children/
https://www.puttenhamschool.co.uk/personal-social-health-and-economic-education-pshe/
https://nationalcollege.com/institutions/national-online-safety
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Please sign up if you can. The money donated to 

Puttenham School will enhance our outdoor learning 

and Forest School facilities. The scheme works via an 

interactive digital platform that all Surrey residents can 

sign up to. Once registered, Surrey residents can earn 

points by pledging, taking a quiz or watching a film. 

Residents then spend points in several ways including 

donating points to charities or local schools and 

entering prize draws. The new school donation scheme 

will run until 31 March 2025. Thank you. Mrs Shaw 

(Forest School Leader) 
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